Notice of Public Hearing
Deh Cho Bridge Corporation
proposed Mackenzie River Bridge

The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
(MVEIRB) will hold a public hearing as part of its environmental
assessment process of the Deh Cho Bridge Corporation's
proposed Mackenzie River Bridge Project at Fort Providence,
NT. The hearing will allow the MVEIRB to hear and consider the
views of the public and other stakeholders on this proposed
development.

Time: 1:00 pm to as required
Date: Thursday, October 21, 2004
Location: Fort Providence, NT (venue to be announced)

The public hearing will be held according to the MVEIRB's Rules
of Procedure. A copy of the Rules of Procedure is available at
the MVEIRB's web site and office (see contact information
below).

Notification requirements
Please contact the MVEIRB regarding the current schedule for
important deadlines if you intend to:

* Intervene in the environmental assessment process;

* Make a presentation or present evidence at the public
hearing; or

* Would like to otherwise participate in the hearing.

For more information please contact:
Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips, Environmental Assessment Officer,
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

200-5102 50th Ave. (2nd Floor, Scotia Centre)
Box 938, Yellowknife, NT XI1A 2N7
Tel: 867-766-7062 Fax: 867-766-7074
Email: kimberley@mveirb.nt.ca
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